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To: Hailey Roessler <clerk@ridgewaywi.gov>

Hey Hailey,

We have pulled many documents and maps and are trying to work through the information.

If I had to guess we need to search 3 property owners, back 60 years.  The maximum it would be is $375 per property
owner or $1125 – my guess is it will land somewhere around $975.

Sorry for the delay, we are still sifting through documents and I have a busy close schedule which is good but takes away
from my time to review what the girls have pulled together.

Regards,

[Quoted text hidden]


